
A Finance/Workshop Session of The Mayor and Borough Council of The Borough of Glen Ridge 

were held on Monday, April 11, 2011 in the Mayor’s Office of The Municipal Building, Glen Ridge, New 

Jersey at approximately 5:30 p.m.  

Present:  Mayor Hughes, Councilpersons, Patrick, Baker, Dawson, Theodorou, Lefkovits and 

Lisovicz. 

Absent: None 

The following Borough Officers were in attendance: Borough Administrator/Clerk/Engineer Rohal 

and Attorney Malyska. The following topics were reviewed by the Mayor, Council and staff: 

- 2011 Municipal & Utilities Budgets 

 

- 2012 Budget Outlook 

 
- Tax Appeals/Re-Assessment  Program 

 

- 2011  Audit 

 

- Benchmark Study 

 

- Shared Services  

 

- Personnel Changes 

 
- Banking Services 

 

Administrator Rohal reminded the Mayor & Council that the Financial Disclosure statements are due April 

30
th

. 

No formal action was taken at the meeting. 

The workshop session was adjourned at approximately 7:15 p.m. 

 


